
Is your child due to start school in September 2021? 
Are you looking for childcare for your pre-schooler? 

Sadly we are unable to invite you into school this year due to COVID-19.  However, we 
hope that the  

following videos and links will give you a flavour of what we have to offer: 
 

The transition video that helped our Reception 2020 children settle in: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QGQGE3kOJXY 

 
Our Reception Curriculum video: 

 https://youtu.be/oXOIICx-XlU  
 

The transition video for our Abbey Ark new starters: 
https://youtu.be/tGYZde3xaEo 

 
Our school prospectus: 

https://bourneabbeyprimary.co.uk/information/school-admissions/ 
 

If you have any questions please do contact us on the email address below. 
 

        Bourne Abbey Church of England Primary Academy, Abbey Road, Bourne, Lincs,  PE10 9EP 
Telephone: 01778 422163 Email: BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

www.bourneabbeyprimary.co.uk 

Striving for Excellence, Caring for All 

Within a Loving and Caring  

Christian Environment 
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